
 

 

ADDENDUM TWO 
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 

6755 OF 
 
Date: 01/20/23 
 
To: All Bidders  
 
From:  Julie Dabydeen, Procurement Contracts Officer 
 AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) Number 6755 OF for LED red/white obstruction lighting 

system for KRNE-TV tower to be opened on January 27, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. Central Time 
 
 

Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above-mentioned ITB.  The 
questions and answers are to be considered as part of the ITB. 
 

It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the SPB website for all Addenda or Amendments. 

Question 
Number 

ITB 
Section 

Reference 

ITB 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

1.   Are original tower drawings or a recent 
Structural Analysis available for 

review? 

 

Please see Attachment A 
that is posted on the 
website. 

2.   
What power configuration is available, 
ie 240vac single phase, 208vac 3 
phase, 480vac 3 phase (if 480vac 3 
phase- Delta or & Y configuration)? 

 

480V Delta 

3.   
Is there any available room for layout 
of equipment in shelter?  

 

Yes, Garage and Conex 
container 
 

4.   
Are there any other cables or lines 
attached to the existing lighting conduit 
that would interfere with it’s removal?  

 

None that the State is 
aware about.   

5.   
What is the approximate distance from 
the tower to the location the new 
lighting controller will be mounted? 
 

Approx. 50 ft 
 

6.   
Are any site photos available of the site 
including the tower, ice bridge and or 
shelter? 

 

Please see Photos 1-10 
that are posted on the 
website. 
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7.   
We assume no night- time work is 
required. Please confirm. 

 

That is Correct, only 
during the day. 

8.   
The FAA is showing the tower to be 
marked with red obstruction lighting. 
Has a new Determination been 
obtained changing to High Intensity 
lighting? 

 

 

In Progress 

9.   Is there cell phone coverage at the site? Limited. but cell booster in 
the shelter. 

 
 
This Addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the ITB. 
 


